
Invite to all VCFSE and Community Champions

Ben Fryer, Public Health Consultant, will give an update on the 
national Living with COVID announcement and Stockport’s plans 

including issues such as testing, outbreak and vaccine arrangements

Next Tuesday, 1 March at 1pm via Teams

Living with COVID Information Session


